
memo 
To: Mayor and City Council of Dacula 

From:  Alethia Hyman, Tax Clerk 

Date: May 4, 2023 

Re: Refund Authorization Request – Overpayment of Property Taxes 

 

During the month of April, there were 7 requests for refunds totaling $973.63 

 

Five refunds are a result of property value reassessments performed by the County’s Tax 

Assessor’s Office. Two refunds are the result of the overpayment of property taxes and/or 

interest charges. 

 

As the Mayor and City Council are the taxing authority for the City, staff is requesting your 

approval for the following: 

 

Mozumder, Mohammed $75.36 1186 Trophy Club Ave MCR Reassessment 3/1/23 to 3/31/23 

Leach, James $43.64 977 Trophy Club Ave MCR Reassessment 3/1/23 to 3/31/23 

Robert R Cross Trust $53.83 2600 Winder Hwy MCR Reassessment 3/1/23 to 3/31/23 

Cuspid Enterprises LLC $215.89 100 Dacula Rd MCR Reassessment 3/1/23 to 3/31/23 

Dacula Plaza LLC $578.65 465 Dacula Rd MCR Reassessment 3/1/23 to 3/31/23 

Serrano Umpierre LLC $5.87 2862 Hill Cir Overpayment of property taxes 

Fox, Doug $0.39 865 Tanner Rd Overpayment of interest charges 

    

    

    

    

    

 


